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I strongly oppose this bill as it will have a very significant negative economic impact in 

our state.  It will negatively impact employment opportunities, thus significantly 

reducing employment taxes currently being generated.  It will most certainly 

negatively impact and greatly decrease the fee revenue generated for the Oregon 

State Marine Board, and the DMV.  It will also have a profound negative impact by 

significantly reducing the tax revenue generated by the Vehicle Privilege tax and the 

Corporate Activity Tax. 

 

 


